
Join us for a community discussion to help name Anchorage’s newest park!

Public Meeting
Northeast Community Center
1251 Muldoon Rd (Boys and Girls Club)

Wednesday, March 1 (6-7pm)

Help name Anchorage’s newest park!

M
uldoon Rd

Debarr Rd 

_____ Park

Anchorage's newest park is located at the southeast corner of Muldoon and Debarr Rd.  During the plan-
ning process, the name "Muldoon Town Square Park" was used as a placeholder until a more formal 
naming process could take place.

To guide the naming process, the Mayor and Assembly have appointed a naming committee to work 
with the community to choose a name for the park that considers the "historical, cultural, geographical 
signi�cance considering location, and natural features".
 

For more information: Steve Rafuse, Park Planner
MOA Parks and Recreation
E: rafusesj@muni.org
P: 907-343-4586
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